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HOUSE REPUBLICANS HONOR THE LIFE OF SENATOR AARON WOODS  
 

SALEM, Ore. – The Oregon House Republican Caucus released the following statement after 
the passing of Senator Aaron Woods (D-Wilsonville) Saturday, surrounded by his family.  
 
“Senator Woods was dedicated to serving the people of Oregon. He will be remembered for his 
kindness, his willingness to work across the aisle, and his desire to do what is best for our state. 
He will be missed.”   
 
House Republicans send their heartfelt condolences to his family.  
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